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At the Faculty Senate meeting on October 2, 2019, the Senate approved revisions to the College 

of Education & Human Development Bylaws reflecting two departmental name changes. The 

Department of Middle and Secondary Education changed its name to the Department of 

Elementary, Middle, and Secondary Teacher Education. The Department of Special Education 

changed its name to the Department of Special Education, Early Childhood, and Prevention 

Science. 

 

RB has completed its initial review of the revised School of Dentistry Bylaws; the revised Speed 

School Personnel Policy; and the revised University Libraries Personnel Document and Bylaws. 

RB is in the process of working with these units to improve the clarity of their documents in 

preparation for a full Senate vote. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Rob Detmering, RB Chair.   


